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From: Nathanael Stock

Sent: 24 August 2021 23:06

To: Councillor Phil Chapman; Alex Chrusciak
Cc: Jane Law

Subject: RE: Wroxton motor x

Dear Phil,

Thank you for your email and attachments.

The applicant seems to have been under the misapprehension that she was being invited to comment on the
conditions or that amendments could be made to the conditions upon which the Planning Committee resolved to
approved the application.

I had mentioned this to her planning agent Mr Phil Plant and his response was “If as you state, the planning
conditions cannot be amended, why not issue the decision and we will set about discharging the planning conditions
in the normal way?” which suggests he misunderstands the status quo. | have emailed Mr Plant to clarify the
position.

Hope this assists, but very happy to discuss further as necessary.

Kind regards,
Nat

Nathanael Stock MRTPI

Team Leader — General Developments Planning Team
Development Management

Environment and Place Directorate

Cherwell District Council

Direct Line: 01295 221886

www.cherwell.gov.uk

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at
http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications

Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be
found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp

Follow us:
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

My usual working hours are: Monday to Friday, 09:15 hrs to 17:15 hrs.

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning
Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but
instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest
information about how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell-

dc.gov.uk.




From: Councillor Phil Chapman <CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Sent: 24 August 2021 19:14

To: Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Alex Chrusciak <Alex.Chrusciak@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Cc: Jane Law <Jane.Law@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Wroxton motor x

Nat / Alex,

Please find attached a note from the applicant and two attachments.

One seems to be a date plan for 2022. This | guess is responding to the question ‘how would you consider to use the
20 days of track use?’

The other document is perhaps the document the applicant said had been sent to Planning some time ago to
challenge the conditions decided by Planning Committee.

Phil

From: Sandra Kerwood <sandrakerwood@gmail.com>

Date: Monday, 23 August 2021 at 13:14

To: Councillor Phil Chapman <CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Wroxton motor x

Thank you for taking my call a few minutes ago, as promised

| attach a proposed fixture list for 2022 to give an idea of how the 20

events might be spread out over the year and the proposed conditions from CDC
allowing for comment from myself, this was returned to CDC several weeks ago.

| look forward to hearing from you with any progress you are able to make.

many thanks
sandra kerwood
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..
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